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Special OPERS Event for Employers – Lifecycle Education Initiative

WHO SHOULD READ THIS NOTICE
Human Resource professionals and any employer contact assisting employees with benefits

SITUATION OVERVIEW

OPERS is committed to partnering with public employees to learn how to better serve them throughout 
their careers and help them become better prepared for retirement.

As an OPERS public employer, you are an important resource and partner in the development of lifecycle 
retirement education for your employees. The OPERS Education Team has already conducted in-person 
educational sessions for employers as well as sent a survey to members to target their individual needs and 
preferences for retirement and financial education. We would like to partner with as many employers as 
possible with the end result of reaching as many of your employees as we can.  

WHAT EMPLOYERS NEED TO DO
Register for an upcoming interactive webinar to learn how we can partner with you to provide financial and 
retirement education to your employees. Registration is available via the website 
www.opers.org/employers/seminars.

Each interactive session will last approximately one hour.  

OPERS will:
•	 Review the types of education OPERS offers to members 
•	 Provide member demographics and statistics
•	 Explain how to partner with OPERS to deliver education to your employees
•	 Update you on future education initiatives for your employees

WHY THIS IS IMPORTANT

Our data shows that most of our members do not reach out for retirement education until the end of their 
public service career. By creating lifecycle education that includes financial and retirement components 
based upon targeted feedback from our members, we can provide opportunity and awareness at a much 
earlier stage. 
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For a current listing of OPERS Board members, please visit www.opers.org

It is your responsibility to be certain that OPERS has your current physical and e-mail address on file. If OPERS is not made aware of address 
changes, we cannot guarantee that you will receive important information pertaining to OPERS public employers. This Employer Notice is written 
in plain language for use by public employers who are subject to coverage under the Ohio Public Employees Retirement System. It is not intended 
as a substitute for the federal or state law, namely the Ohio Revised Code, the Ohio Administrative Code, or the Internal Revenue Code, nor will its 
interpretation prevail should a conflict arise between it and the Ohio Revised Code, Ohio Administrative Code, or Internal Revenue Code.  Rules 
governing the retirement system are subject to change periodically either by statute of the Ohio General Assembly, regulation of the Ohio Public 
Employees Retirement Board, or regulation of the Internal Revenue Code. If you have questions about this material, please contact our office or 
seek legal advice from your attorney. 

WHAT YOU NEED TO DO

After you review this Employer Notice, contact your Employer Outreach representative with questions or 
comments at (888) 400-0965, or by email at employeroutreach@opers.org.


